

Town of Mooresville Town Hall 4 E. Harrison St. Mooresville, IN 46158

Re: Neff Construction Services, LLC - Site Plan for Self-Storage Facility, Raymond PUD

Attn: Mr. Mike Young, President Mooresville Plan Commission

After careful consideration Neff Construction Services, LLC is withdrawing their application for site plan approval for a self-storage facility on what was previously known as Lots 1-13 in Raymond PUD 4th Amended Plat.

This letter terminates the Neff application for site plan approval and therefore they will not be represented at the November 14th meeting. However, if possible we request that the withdrawal notice be placed on the Town web site and/or Facebook page so that the inconvenience to concerned parties is minimized.

Neff understands that should they decide to proceed with development on the lots, other than what was previously approved, that a new application to the Mooresville Plan Commission is required along with notification of affected parties per the Mooresville Unified Development Ordinance and the payment of all required fees.

Sincerely,

Ross Holloway, PE, PS

Authorized Agent

CC: Neff Construction Services, LLC

Mooresville Clerk-Treasurer

Mel Daniel, Attorney

Dave Moore, Superintendents Public Works

Tim Bennett, Building